
United Way of Dodge County Announces New CEO, Charlotte Schwark 

Beaver Dam, WI – United Way of Dodge County is delighted to announce the appointment of Charlotte 
Schwark as the new CEO. Charlotte brings a deep commitment to our mission of improving lives and 
strengthening communities. As a long-time citizen of Dodge County, her personal and professional 
background has inspired exceptional leadership and a passion for community service. 

Charlotte joins us from Reading Corps at Dodgeland Elementary, where she served as Program Manager. 
In this role, she was responsible for overseeing 40 tutors across 27 schools, honing her skills in 
management, communication, and problem-solving. Throughout her journey, Charlotte has made a 
lasting impact through her dedication, empathy, and commitment to lifelong learning. 

With extensive experience in the nonprofit realm, including her work with AmeriCorps, Charlotte has 
supported national service in education, environment, and health. Her strategic vision and ability to 
foster collaborative partnerships will be invaluable as we continue to address the critical needs of Dodge 
County. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Charlotte to our team,” said Bryce Remy, recently elected board president. 
“We have rebuilt United Way with sustainable initiatives and a direct path to affecting impact and change 
throughout Dodge County.” Jessica Jacobson, previous president and now advising Charlotte and the 
board throughout 2025, added, “Charlotte has all the tools, personality, and commitment that we need to 
run United Way, and securing an excellent candidate was my last important task as president before 
turning over the organization to Bryce.” 

Charlotte i s working toward a Business and Administration degree from the nonprofit, accredited 
University of the People. She is also a member of the American Management Association. 

Starting with the Great Rivers United Way Conference, Charlotte is engaging in intensive onboarding 
activities with Josh Kilgas (interim director/consultant), Jessica Jacobson, and United Way Worldwide. A 
welcome event will be planned after an initial positioning assessment of financials, opportunities, and 
needs. 

The United Way of Dodge County board are excited about the future and the positive changes that 
Charlotte-Ann Schwark’s leadership will bring. 
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